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southwark.gov.uk

Date: July 2022
Ref: Borough & Bankside August

FLAT 45
VAUGHAN HOUSE
NELSON SQUARE
LONDON
SE10PY

Dear Resident
Borough & Bankside ward Mobile (roving) Surgery

We are writing to let you know that we will be visiting your home as part of our
Borough & Bankside ward roving surgery programme.

Our roving ward surgeries provide an opportunity for residents to raise issues of
concern in connection with a service that the council provides or which affects the
local environment. As your local ward councillors, we will follow up an issue of
concern-with the council on your behalf as appropriate. We will always do our best to

help where we can.
We will be in your area on Saturday 13 August 10:30 — 12:30

We start at 10.30am and will visit homes in the area. The exact time we knock on
your door will depend on how many residents are around to talk to us.

You can also contact us at any time about a local issue of concern. Our contact
details are:

Clir Victor Chamberlain — e-mail: victor.chamberlain@southwark.gov.uk
ClIr Irina von Wiese — 020 7525 7704, email: irina.vonwiese@southwark.gov.uk
Clir David Watson — 020 7525 7611, e-mail: david.watson@southwark.gov.uk

We look forward to meeting you soon.

With best wishes.

Councillors Victor Chamberlain, Irina von Wiese and David Watson
Councillors for Borough and Bankside Ward
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